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Statement issued by Palestine International Friends Alliance (PIFA). 

 

The Palestine International Friends Alliance (PIFA) commends the recent 

decisions by Spain, Ireland, and Norway to recognize Palestine, which marks a 

significant stride towards ending the aggression against the Palestinian people. 

These actions underscore a commitment to upholding international law and 

ensuring the right of Palestinians to self-determination.  

 

PIFA extends its heartfelt gratitude to these nations, whose unwavering 

dedication to justice and peace has been instrumental in this progress. By 

recognizing Palestine, these countries exemplify a commitment to a future 

where the principles of international law and the inherent rights of all peoples, 

including Palestinians, are respected and upheld.  

 

PIFA calls upon all nations to align with these principles and join in recognizing 

Palestine's right to exist as a sovereign state. Together, let us work towards a 

future where justice and dignity prevail for all. 
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